

From:

Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 3:32 PM **To:** Bill Brand < Bill.Brand@redondo.org>

Cc: Cameron Harding < Cameron. Harding@redondo.org>; Gary Margolis

<Gary.Margolis@redondo.org>; Eleanor Manzano <Eleanor.Manzano@redondo.org>

Subject: Resignation from the City of Redondo Beach Public Art Commission

CAUTION: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

Dear Mayor Brand,

Unfortunately, I find that personal and family obligations now preclude me from being able to complete the final year of my second term on the Public Art Commission. Therefore, it is with deep regret that I hereby formally submit my resignation, effective January 25, 2024.

It has been my great pleasure and privilege to serve on the Public Art Commission. I wish continuing success to the Commission as they move forward with their mission to bring art and beauty to our City than we love.

Sincerely,

Susan Lapin

Susan Lapin

"The time has come, the Walrus said, to talk of many things: of shoes and ships and sealing wax, of cabbages and kings."

~ Lewis Carroll